Good afternoon Sterchi families!  I hope that you have had a nice weekend.  
We’ve had a great first week of school and we are so excited to see all of our students and families.  Our kindergarteners have one more week of staggered days before their first full day on Monday, August 19.
THANK YOU for completing all of the beginning of the year forms and paperwork for your child’s teacher and for the office and returning those as soon as possible.  Also, THANK YOU for sending school supplies and paying your child’s school fees as soon as possible.
THANK YOU to our kindergarten, 4th grade, and 5th grade parents who came for their parent meetings this week.
The parent meetings for our 2nd and 3rd graders are this Thursday, August 15, at 5:30pm.
We are looking forward to the school year ahead.  Remember, “with great power, comes great responsibility.”
Have a great week!
~Lynn White
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR!
Thursday, August 15          5:30 - 2nd & 3rd grade parent meetings
                                                6:00 – Safety Patrol parent meeting
August 19       First day for all kindergarteners to attend full days
August 20      6:00 – 1st grade parent meeting
August 22      Girl Scout parent meeting @ 6:00
August 23      Bobcat Spirit Day – wear black & red
August 27      In-service day – NO SCHOOL
September 2 Labor Day – NO SCHOOL
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